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Att:  Planning Compliance 
South Dublin County Council 

 County Hall 
 Tallaght 
 Dublin 24 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 15th December 2022 
 

 
 
Re: Planning Compliance Condition No.3a Ref: SD21A-0301 
 
 
Development : 16 bed extension to existing Nursing Home at Millbrook Manor Nursing Home, Slade Road, 
Saggart, Co. Dublin, D24 A9RY. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
In relation to the above planning permission granted we wish to submit the following information for 
approval under this planning grant by South Dublin County Council. The information provided herein forms 
part of planning compliance responses and the remaining items will be addressed on separate cover. 
Please see attached PDA - Planning Compliance tracker doc - 15.12.2022 demonstrating planning 
compliance progress and items outstanding and associated drawings and documents forming part of this 
compliance submittal as follows.  
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Condition no. 3a response   
Please find attached RMDA landscaped architects drawings & documents  
1739 - Landscape Rationale & 1739 -DWG02.Landscape Planting Plan. 
 
I hope the above is to your satisfaction and I look forward to your response. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
Paul O’ Shea 
 
 
_________________________ 
P a u l   O’  S h e a   /     B.Arch 
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